Recreation, Parks & Culture
26557 Civic Centre Road
Keswick, Ontario

L4P 3G1

Phone: 905-476-4301
Fa}{:' 905-476-7492
TOWN OF Email: elejsure@decrdina.ca

GEORGINA

February 26, 2014

TO:  All Field Users

RE: FIELD GUIDELINES

The Town of Georgina through the Parks Department is making every effort to improve the quality of
playing surfaces at sports fields in Georgina. To ensure that their work is not wasted by possible
misuse, we would like to remind you of the field guidelines put in place by the Parks Department.
The following are playable guidelines that should be adhered to when playing on all ball diamond
fields. Play on a soft, wet pitch/diamond, may cause significant damage to the turf and playing
surfaces as well as endanger the safety of the users.

Therefore, play must be suspended if and when the following conditions exist:

1) ponding of water is visible on the pitch/diamond.

2) When water sponges up around the shoes of the players when walking over the
pitch/diamond.

3) should 20% or more of the pitch/diamond be in one or a combination of the above

conditions, then play must not be permitted.

Town of Georgina Sports areas have been provided with ample parking and should be
used prior to using roadways or grassed areas. Please advise all participants that
parking is restricted to designated parking areas only. Also driving on any Town of
Georgina grounds will not be permitted except for approved Tournament set up only.

We look forward to a successful, dry and safe 2014 ball and soccer season

Sincerely,

Dan Murryaghan
Managef of Parks and Open Spaces

lip



